
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents, grandparents and guardians, celebrate 

reading at our Bookfair! 

The Scholastic Bookfair will be returning to our school very soon, with 

hundreds of new children’s books to browse and buy.  

WHEN: Friday 23rd June 2023 to Thursday 29th June 2023 every day after 

school 2.45 – 3.45 

WHERE: Our School Library 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices 

starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone.  

Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our 

school library!  

 

Kind regards 

 

Jenny Clarke 

School Librarian 

 

 

 


